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 e-NEWS 
 
 
 
Dear Community, 
 
 

On Sunday, the Church celebrated Mission Sunday. Pope Francis reminds us of the 
‘heart of Mission’. 
 

“The Church’s mission, directed to all men and women of good will, is based on the 
transformative power of the Gospel. The Gospel is Good News-for it contains and 
offers the life of the risen Christ who, by bestowing his life-giving spirit becomes for 
us the way the truth and the life.” 
 

We ask that the power of the Spirit continues to blow over St. Mary MacKillop 
Primary School and make our school grow as a place of Good News, transforming 
the life of our community. 
 

At our School Assembly on Monday, we prayed this simple prayer written by a 
child: 
 

Most Loving God 
We thank you for everything you have done 

And for giving us a heart that can love 
Bless us with your Holy Spirit and help us go through challenges with courage 

We hope you will always be beside us 
We need you to remind us of the right thing to do 

Help us to trust in you and strive towards being more like Mary 
 
I include an article on Managing Social Media. I also include some directives 
regarding hairpieces. Thank you for your support and cooperation. 
 

Have a good term everybody. 
 

 

Anthony McCluskey 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Inside Story 3 

Inside Story 4 

Inside Story 5 

Inside Story 6 

Inside Story 7 

Last Story 8 

The wisdom of  

St. Mary MacKillop 

 

“God has always helped 

me and I have more 

than every cause to 

trust in Him.” 

 

10.3.1874 

IMPORTANT   DATES 

 

2017 Term Dates 
 
 
 

Term 4 
10 October-20 December 

 
 

2017-Term 4 
 

Monday 6 November 

School Closure-Report 

Writing 
 

Tuesday 7 November 

Melbourne Cup Day-No 

School 
 

Monday 20 -

Wednesday 22 

November 

Year 4 Camp-Mt Evelyn 
 

Wednesday 13 

December 

Christmas Carols Night 

from 7.00 pm 
 

Thursday 14 December 

Year 6-Big Day In 
 

Friday 15 December 

Last Day for Year 6 at 

1.00pm 
 

Year 6 Graduation at 7pm 

in the Church 

Wednesday 20 

December 

Last Day for Year P-5 at 

1.00pm 
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Acknowledgement: Ana Homayoun, author of Social Media Wellness: Helping Tweens and Teens Thrive in an 
Unbalanced Digital World.  
 
I publish this amended article in an effort to support you as parents in dealing with the use of Technology in the 
home. I know I reflect on the material in this article and how it may impact on my grandchildren and what I can do to 
support them. I trust this article assists you. 
 
 

SCHOOL UNIFORM-HAIR ACCESSORIES 
 

I note there has been some confusion about what girls (and boys for that matter) are permitted to wear in their hair 
to school.   
 

Whilst we had not been prescriptive in our School Uniform Policy, (available for view on our website), I have 
instructed that the appropriate amendments be made, to provide clarity and to avoid confusion. 
 

“Hair ties, small bows, ribbons, headbands and scrunchies must be a shade of blue, black, grey or white” 
 

(SMMPS School Uniform Policy 2017) 
 
 

Are You Leaving Us? 
 

Now that we are in the final term for the year, it is timely that we look forward to 2018 to ascertain our student 
numbers.  
 

If you have a child/ren in Years Prep – 5 who will not be returning to St Mary MacKillop Primary School for 2018, 
please forward a letter/note to Mr Anthony D’Amico, Deputy Principal, advising us at your earliest convenience.  
 

Alternatively, you can email us at: office@mmkeilordowns.catholic.edu.au  
 

This will assist us with our classrooms, students and staffing requirements for the coming year. 
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St. Mary MacKillop Primary School is Fundraising with Entertainment Books! 

 
The brand NEW 2017/2018 Entertainment Hard Copy Books are no longer in stock.  Digital memberships 
are just $70 each and are packed full of great offers. Not only will you receiving amazing discounts to a 
variety of venues and restaurants, but you will also be helping our school.  St Mary MacKillop P.S. will 
receive 20% of all membership sales! If you would like to order your digital membership, just 
visit www.entbook.com.au/9127y31 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARENTS & FRIENDS ASSOCIATION 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
 
 

TERM FOUR 
 

SAVE THE DATE!!! As seats are limited. Ladies Night: Wednesday 25th October 2017 Venue: Quatrefoils 
 

Sausage Sizzle– Date to be confirmed 
Hot Dog Day-16th November, 2017 
 

Christmas Carols Night– Wednesday 13th December, 7.00pm until 8.30pm 
 

REQUEST FOR CHRISTMAS RAFFLE PRIZES 
 

We will once again be holding our annual Christmas Raffle which will be drawn on the Carols Night.  To 
help make the raffle a great success we hope to have many great prizes on offer.  If there are any 
families in the school who have small businesses and are able to donate any of their goods or services 
as prizes, it would be very much appreciated.  In return, your business will be promoted in the e-NEWS 
which is read by our school community.  Please leave your details at the office if you are able to assist.  
Thanking you in advance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

http://www.entbook.com.au/9127y31
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